
Upcoming 
Water Main 
replacements

Community
Meeting

Questions? Email: 
Amy.Hopf@phila.gov?

10/23

Haverford/Sherwood
Project #20468 in 
Overbrook Park, 19151

Why are we doing this project?
PWD is installing new water pipes that 
carry water to homes and businesses, 
to increase service reliability 
and reduce the chance of breakages.

Scan to see more information, 
including the project map, 
and potentially impacted areas 
on the project page.
water.phila.gov/projects/p20468

ABOUT THE PROJECTThursday
October 19, 2023 
7:00 pm
Overbrook Park Church of Christ
7630 Woodbine Ave
Philadelphia, PA 19151

This meeting will serve as an update on the project 
and provide info on the impacts on Haverford Ave.

Hosted by Overbrook Park Civic Association in partnership with the 
Department of Commerce. Representatives from PWD Construction, 
Haverford Ave Business Association, and Overbrook Environmental 
Education Center will be in attendance to answer questions.


